FAMILY NAME

RETURN BY: AUGUST 25, 2023

Saint John the Evangelist Middle School
(Grades 5 to 8) Permission to Walk Off School Campus 2023-2024

For safety reasons, the school must have on file written permission from a parent/guardian before a student
will be allowed to walk off the school campus. No child will be allowed to walk off campus without this
signed form on file at school.
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GIVE (name/s) permission
to walk off campus at dismissal time.

DO NOT GIVE (name/s) permission
to walk off campus at dismissal time.

He/She may walk to (location)

upon being dismissed. The location selected must have crosswalks that make it accessible for walking
safely.

St. John School families MAY NOT use Webster Bank or the Post Office as the designated location
for walking off campus. Webster Bank and the Post Office have asked that St. John families avoid
gathering on the plaza in front of the bank, or on the sidewalks in those areas. Families may not
wait, drop off, pick up or park in the parking lots of either business at any time of the day.

If we receive feedback from these businesses or others, or observe that St. John students/families are
ignoring the requests of our neighboring businesses (or, if applicable, ignoring social distancing and mask
mandates) while walking off campus, we will have to remove the walker option from dismissal to maintain
a safe dismissal procedure.

It is the parent’s responsibility to communicate the location listed above to your child(ren).

Thank you for your continued cooperation as we adapt and adjust to meet the needs of our
community.

Parent Signature

Date

This procedure may be revised at any time and permission to walk of campus revoked as health and safety mandates
prevail.



